FRAMFIELD AND BLACKBOYS SUMMER SHOW 2024
Electronic /Digital Entry to the Show
We appreciate that not everyone finds it easy to drop their entry forms in person, so this year we are dipping our toe in digital waters, to encourage more entries and offering 2 ways to enter remotely.
The deadline remains the same: Wednesday 14th August 2024..
Step 1: View the Schedule for the classes and additional information
The full schedule is available to view at
 https://framfieldandblackboys-hort-soc.com/summer-show-2024 
Step 2: Fully Digital Entry 
Download the Digital Entry Form and fill in the spaces.  If you are on a Mac/Apple, you may need to copy the file to your device in order to be able to complete the fields.
Don’t forget to click on the permissions boxes. 
Send the money by BACS Transfer as detailed below. 
Send the completed digital form to terry.everitt@outlook.com by the deadline: 14th August 2024..
Step 2 Alternative: Print and Scan/Photograph
Please print off the entry form pages (13 & 14) from the schedule on the website then complete it by hand. 
Scan or photograph it and send by email to terry.everitt@outlook.com by the deadline 
14th August 2024..
Step 3: Send your entry money by the deadline 14th August
Bank details for bacs payments:
Account:	40048362
Sort Code:	30-99-50  (Lloyds)
Account name:	Framfield & Blackboys Horticultural Society
Please use code ENT with your name as the reference. ENT+NAME, eg ENTPSmith
Step 4: Bring your entries to the marquee on Saturday 17th August
You need to bring your entries to the marquee on the Recreation Ground in Framfield.
Here you can collect your entry cards and ask for any assistance you need. 
Entries to Sections 1, 2, 3 and 4 from 6am in the marquee.
Entries to Sections 5, 6, 7 and 8 from 8am in the marquee. 
We do hope to go fully electronic in the fullness of time. We hope this will help in the meantime. 
Data Protection:  Your data will not be used for any purpose other than to contact you with respect to the Summer Show.  It will not be passed on to others.  It may be stored electronically for up to 18 months following the date of the show for admin purposes associated with the show.  Requests to see the information being stored can be made to terry.everitt@outlook.com.  The Society reserves the right to charge a £5 administration fee for this service.
